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Reference Letter

We wholeheartedly recommend working with JWW Accounting Office,
which has been our trusted partner in the area of accounting since our company
entered the Polish market in 2021.

As UMGI, we operate globally, and expanding into new markets involves
numerous formal and legal challenges. This is why we particularly value the
professionalism and dedication of the JWW team. From the very beginning, we
could rely on their expert support, flexibility, and readiness to respond quickly in
situations requiring immediate action.

The employees of the office have demonstrated not only high qualifications
but also a deep understanding of the specifics of our business. They ensured the
security of our accounting and HR operations, and their support allowed us to focus
on the dynamic development of our company in Poland.

Our relationship with the management and the team at JW'W has been built on
a truly partnership-based approach, with open and friendly communication. Their
collaborative culture and commitment to our matters go far beyond standard
accounting services — they are a genuine business advisor.

We wholeheartedly recommend JWW Accounting Office to any company —
whether local or international — seeking a reliable, competent, and dedicated partner
in the field of finance and accounting.
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